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Duddon St.Peter’s CE Primary School 

Cake sale 
Friday 16th February 

3.00pm onwards 

The School Council is organising a cake sale, with 
the proceeds being put towards buying new 

books for their class libraries. 
They would be grateful for support from everyone 

in making cakes etc. 
The children will be setting up the cake sale in the 

afternoon and they will be able to buy cakes before 
the end of the school day.  At 3.30pm, parents will 

also be able to buy them. 
Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 

     


